
We know there will be an event this year. The options we are asking you 

to consider prior to discussion at the Congregational Meeting are: 

Online Event with closed bid auction and Zoom performances 

Or 

Dessert Night in the church with silent auction In order to serve  

indoor food we will need to adopt the Restrictions Exemption Program 

which means showing proof of vaccine or negative test at the door and 

wearing a mask when not seated at your table. It is not clear at this time 

how that will affect any musical performances or singing.   

Christmas ‘Banquet’ 

Do you like to bake, craft, or perform? We’d love to 

showcase your skills at this year’s Christmas  

Banquet!  

Next month we will begin collecting items for the auction 

so we wanted to give some time to prepare and plan for 

those who may make something and time to rehearse for 

those who would like to provide entertainment during 

the event.  


